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7th October 2024 

 

 

 

Dear Parents / Guardians, 

 

Pantomime Visit to School - Cinderella 

 

A theatre company come will be visiting the school to perform the 

pantomime “Cinderella” on Wednesday 13th November 2024 in the 

morning. This will be for the whole school. This is a fun activity for the 

children but also supports their learning. 

 

We are asking for a voluntary donation of £4.00 per child to hold the 

performance in school.  To continue to offer children these 

experiences we rely on contributions from parents.  

 

The deadline for a voluntary donation is no later than 9.00 

Wednesday 13th November 2024. Thank you for your support. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

Mrs H. Armstrong       

Executive Head  
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